
From:  Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  07/08/2019 01:48:20 PM

To:  Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@lacity.org>

Subject:  Traffic Study Check-in
 

Hi Eduardo,

I hope this finds you well.  I wanted to check‐in with you as we work to revisit the access concept with LADOT staff for
the project in Hollywood.  Would you be free to check‐in for a few minutes this afternoon or tomorrow morning?  My
direct line is 213 2613072.  I can also call you.  I tried dialing this number, but I was not able to leave a message: 

 
Thanks.
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 


